Is Your Grade 8 Raven in Science this Semester?
Parents of Rockridge Gr. 8 students are invited to attend Rockridge Secondary’s inaugural
Grade 8 Science Fair! The students will begin their Semester End investigations on January
16th and present their findings on Tuesday January 24th from 1:15 pm to 2:50 pm for their
fellow Grade 8 students completing Science 8 this semester. Students will be showcasing their
ability to apply the Scientific Method to answer a question about the physical world around
them. We (Kelly and Scott) are hoping you can join us in our Science Classrooms (W203,
W204, and W205) for this celebration of learning. Students will be ready to give a quick
presentation and answer any questions you may have about their exploration.
Date: January 24th 2023
Time: 1:15-2:50 pm
Location: Rockridge Science Classrooms (W203, W204, W205)

The Rockridge Jazz “A” Band put on a clinic this past Tuesday for West Bay Grade 6 and 7
students. Our Band students demonstrated some talented work, highlighting their musical
leadership and acting as ambassadors for Rockridge. It was a fine collaboration with one of our
associate schools. Thanks to Mr. Parker and Ms. Collins for their organization!



Mr. Taguchi’s Photo of the Week above is from Marwan H. from one of our Photography classes.

Raven Basketball is back out on the court in 2023. Recent action has included some
impressive teamwork and skill improvement, earning some wins to kick off the new year.



ESP POP-UP SHOP DAY: Students from the Economics Strategies Program worked hard on
creating their companies this semester and marketed their products to other Rockridge students
and staff in Pop-Up Shops this week. They attracted a lot of interest and generated a new
customer base on Tuesday and Thursday. The companies offered a variety of products at
competitive prices from stickers and patches to plants, pendants and pet bandanas..









